
  

 

Precautionary batch recall 
Maltofer drops, 30 mL up to patient level 
 
 
 

In consultation with the Swiss Agency for Therapeutic Products, Swissmedic, Vifor 
(International) Inc. is recalling the following batches of Maltofer drops 50 mg/1 mL, 30 mL, 
as a precautionary measure up to the patient level.  

This recall is carried out as a precautionary measure because a plastic particle from the dropper 
was found in a batch of Maltofer drops. Further clarifications have shown that the defect is due 
to the packaging process. The following batches are affected: 

 

Product Batch  Expiration 
date 

Maltofer drops 30 mL AAK34801 06.2024 

Maltofer drops 30 mL AAL56402 09.2024 

Maltofer drops 30 mL AAQ03801 02.2025 

Maltofer drops 30 mL AAW72205 11.2025 

Maltofer drops 30 mL AAR88201 06.2025 

Maltofer drops 30 mL AAW72103 11.2025 

Maltofer drops 30 mL AAZ24904 01.2026 

Maltofer drops 30 mL NAA14003 05.2026 

Maltofer drops 30 mL NAA69701 09.2026 

Maltofer drops 30 mL NAA69701 03.2027 

 
So far, there are no reports of adverse drug reactions that could be related to the deviation. If 
you use or have a package of Maltofer drops with one of the batch numbers listed above, do not 
use them anymore and please return them to your place of purchase (pharmacy, doctor's office 
or drugstore). The packages will be refunded or exchanged. 

All other batches delivered in Switzerland as well as other Maltofer products (syrup) are not 
affected by this recall and can continue to be used. The safety and quality of our medicinal 
products are our top priority. That in mind, we would like to thank you in advance for your 
understanding and apologize for any inconvenience you may have experienced. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Service department: 
Telephone: 058 851 64 00 
Email: kundendienst@viforpharma.com 

Vifor (International) Inc., Rechenstrasse 37, 9014 St. Gallen 
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